
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

By email: PICS@aagbi.org  
 
16th September 2015 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Quality standards for the care of critically ill and critically injured children  
 
With a membership of over 423,000 registered nurses, midwives, health visitors, 
nursing students, health care assistants and nurse cadets, the Royal College of 
Nursing (RCN) is the voice of nursing across the UK and the largest professional 
union of nursing staff in the world. RCN members work in a variety of hospital and 
community settings in the NHS and the independent sector. The RCN promotes 
patient and nursing interests on a wide range of issues by working closely with the 
Government, the UK parliaments and other national and European political 
institutions, trade unions, professional bodies and voluntary organisations. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment. We have consulted widely with our 
members. Please find our comments attached.  
 
We hope that you will find our response helpful. Please do not hesitate to make 
contact should you require further information or clarification of the points made. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Fiona Smith  

RCN Professional Lead for Child�U�H�Q���D�Q�G���<�R�X�Q�J���3�H�R�S�O�H�¶�V���1�X�U�V�L�Q�J 

Royal College of Nursing 
Nursing Department 
20 Cavendish Square 
LONDON 
W1G 0RN 
 
Fiona Smith 
RCN Professional Lead for �&�K�L�O�G�U�H�Q�¶�V�� 
and Young �3�H�R�S�O�H�¶�V���1�X�U�V�L�Q�J 
 
Telephone    020 7647 3736 
Fax                020 7647 3431 
Email:           fiona.smith@rcn.org.uk 
 
 



THE CARE OF CRITICALLY ILL AND CRITICALLY INJURED 

CHILDREN 

DRAFT QUALITY STANDARDS – COMMENTS PRO-FORMA 

 

Comments on these draft Quality Standards should be sent to PICS  

on  PICS@aagbi.org  by 17th September 2015 

 

Please remember that the draft Quality Standards describe services when guidance on best practice has been 

implemented. You are asked to comment on the Standards not 4

 Are the Standards written in clear, unambiguous language?   

5 Are the Standards achievable within five years by all appropriate service providers?  

6 Is the ‘Demonstration of Compliance’ box (located in the reference column) generally appropriate for showing 

that the Standard has been achieved?   

7 Any other comments:   
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You may add extra rows as needed. 

 

 

Please email this form to pics@aagbi.org by Thursday 17th September 2015. 
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